
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Saint Anthony’s High School Family, 

 

Welcome to November, the month to Give Thanks for all of our Blessings.  October flew by and we certainly had 

activities galore.  November is already proving to be a month filled with many Thankful Moments. 

 

I want to begin by saying THANK YOU FOR THE MANY BLESSINGS YOU SHARE WITH US EACH DAY, ESPECIALLY THE 

BLESSING OF YOUR CHILD HERE AT SCHOOL. THEY ARE YOUR GREATEST GIFT TO US!!! 

 

It is a month filled with many Spiritual Opportunities for all of us. We begin with the beautiful Feasts of All Saints and 

All Souls. A time to remember the Saints who live among us and the Saints who have gone to their eternal reward. Our 

annual Thanksgiving Food Drive will allow us the gift of sharing our bounty with those in need.  So many of our clubs 

and teams are already preparing service opportunities and projects as we near the Christmas season, and our retreat 

program continues to be a blessing for all. In a special way, we will honor our VETERANS on November 6 with a 

morning liturgy, breakfast and classroom visits to discuss the importance of service to our nation.  

 

Our academics will take center stage this month. The First Marking Period will come to an end, Report Cards will be 

posted and Parent/Teacher Interviews will take place. Our English Honor Society will induct new members and future 

Friars will be taking the TACHS exam in order to be welcomed as Members of the Class of 2029. 

 

Student activities will be in full bloom this month. Our Annual Senior class Drive-In Movie will kick off the month. The 

Fall Musical Concert The Little Mermaid and the Fall Play You Can’t Take it With You will certainly entertain us. Our 

Freshman Class will elect officers and representatives. Fall Sports have been most successful, Winter Sports will begin 

and Powder Puff Football Night will allow our Friar Ladies to display their athletic abilities. 

 

As always, there is something for everyone here. Our Mothers’ Guild Craft Fair and Advent Raffle will highlight the 

month and the Fathers’ Guild will honor our Dads at their annual Thanksgiving liturgy and dinner meeting. The month 

started and ended with Alumni events; The All Souls Alumni Mass and Breakfast on Nov. 3 and Alumni Reunions here 

at school on November 30; it is always great to spend time with our alumni and see the many success stories that they 

share with us. 

 

Finally, it is time for all of us to Give Thanks on Thanksgiving Day! As the principal, all of the goodness that surrounds 

us here at school constantly humbles me. Your support, your creativity, your care and your love of God and our school 

reminds me that God is alive and well here at Saint Anthony’s High School. Be certain of my prayers for you on 

Thanksgiving and every day. Pray for me, as I pray for you, and remember as we are all eating Turkey and Stuffing, that 

Brother Loves ya!!!!!!!! 

 

In Saint Anthony, Our Patron, 


